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TECA: 2013/2014/DB-158                
November 30, 2013 
  

CIRCULAR  
  

To 
  
All Members 
  
Dear Sir, 
  
We have intimated vide our circular No. 154 dated 13th November 2013 that Tamil Nadu 
Electricity Ombudsman had passed an order dated 08.11.2013 directing TANGEDCO to 
refund the BPSC on E-tax collected for the period from 01.09.2004 from HT Consumers.  
  
Subsequently TANGEDCO Chief Finance Controller/Revenue vide Memo No. 
Lr.No.CFC/FC/REV/AAO/HT/D.741 /2013 dated 26.11.2013   instructed all Superintending 
Engineers, Distribution Circles to refund the BPSC on E-tax collected for the period from 
01.09.2004 from HT Consumers. 
  
We are enclosing the content of this memo for your immediate reference. 
  
As requested by our earlier mail, we hope the members have already sent their claim letter 
to concern SE requesting to refund or adjust the BPSC on E-tax paid for the period from 
01.09.2004.   
  
Those members who have not send the claim to refund the BPSC amount can claim the 
same from the SE as per the specimen attached. 
  
With Warm Regards, 
  
  
  
D Balasundaram 
President 
 

 

 


